

OFFICERS 2014

President

John F. Gillen, LS 92 Wyoming Street Warsaw, New York 14569 (585) 786-3960

Vice President

Roy B. Garfinkel, LS 217 Lake Avenue Rochester, New York 14608

Secretary

Robert J. Avery, LS 2060 Nine Mile Point Road, Suite 410 Penfield, New York 14526

Treasurer

Michael A. Venturo, LS 555 Penbrooke Drive Penfield, New York 14526 (585) 388-2060

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

David J. LaRue, LS	2012-2014
Gregory D. Bell, LS	2012-2014
Michael Bogardus, LS	2013-2015
Jared R. Ransom, LS	2013-2015
Clifford J. Rigerman, LS	2014-2016
Joseph J. Hefner, LS	2014-2016
Robert B. Hatch, LS	Ex Officio

Associate Representative

Jonathan Navagh 2014-2015

AFFILIATIONS

New York State Association of Professional Land Surveyors, Inc.

American Congress on Surveying and Mapping

Rochester Engineering Society

REGIONAL OFFICE

657 East Avenue Rochester, New York 14607 (585) 254-2350

WEBSITE

www.gvlsa.com

WEBSITE ADMINISTRATOR

Jared R. Ransom, LS

GVLSA General Membership Meeting -October 16, 2014 Yard of Ale Restaurant, Piffard, NY

Time: 6:50 PM

Officers present: John Gillen, Pres., Roy Garfinkel, VP, Robert Avery, Secretary,

Michael Venturo, Treas.

<u>Directors present</u>: David LaRue, Gregg Bell, Jeff Hefner, Micahel Bogardus, Jared Ransom, Clifford Rigerman, Jonathan Navagh, Assoc Rep, Robert Hatch, Ex Officio

Other members present: Daryl Moser, Jeff Tiede, Chris Pascuzzo, Scott Measday, David Clark, Bernard Schmieder, Michele Clark, Joseph W. Paddock, Dick Thomas, Jim Gilllen, Nathan Dunn (Assoc)

Guests present: Matt Lisko, Jeremy Gilmore, Eric Lanz, Jason Boyd, Zach Sodoma, Duncan Rochester, Josh Koch, Kera Mariott, Kate Deprez Ransom, Phillip Pritchard, Gary Jessmer, Dakota Cornell

- President Gillen welcomed all and asked everyone to introduce themselves
- Daryl Moser of the Nominations Committee provided the following proposed slate of officers for the ensuing year:

President John Gillen Secretary Robert Avery Director Jeff Tiede Vice President Roy Garfinkel Treasurer Michael Venturo Director Scott Measday

- Ray Garfinkel noted the proposed new Standards had been emailed out last month, and thanked all that assisted on the Committee for the past 18 months. A vote to adopt the new Standards will occur at the November meeting. Following GVLSA approvals it is hoped that the MCBA will also support the Standards.
- Jared Ransom spoke on the upcoming deadlines for the Shaw and Glickman Scholarships.
- Jim Gillen spoke on the 100th Anniversary of his firm which had originally been founded in 1914 by George Wellman. Over the life of the company, over 30,000 surveys have been provided to clients. Jim also thanked the young students from SUNY Alfred in attendance this evening. They are the future of our profession.
- Expenses for Robert Hatch to attend NYSAPLS Strategic Planning Meeting were approved
- The meeting was closed at 7:07 PM. Dinner followed, with a presentation by Jared Ransom on Salt Mine Surveying concluding the evening's activities.